
Reducing the wildfire fuel load on your
property and wondering what to do with those
slash piles?

Rent a chipper or hire a contractor to chip the
slash on your property and you may be eligible
for a Chipper Rebate from Wildfire Adapted
Partnership.

WAP will reimburse qualifying individuals 50%
of the total cost up to $250 or $750 for an HOA.
Chipping activities must be between April 11 –
September 30, 2022, or until all funds are
expended.

2022 Chipper  
Rebate Program

For additional information or to 
access the Chipper Rebate 

application materials, please visit 
Wildfire Adapted Partnership at 

www.wildfireadapted.org.
Or contact us via email at 

chipper@wildfireadapted.org or by 
calling 970-385-8909.

http://www.wildfireadapted.org/
mailto:chipper@wildfireadapted.org

	Slide Number 1

